Town of Stonington
Regular Meeting

Permanent Committee to Study the Needs and Use of Town Public Buildings

Including Town Hall Facilities

September 17, 2007

A regular meeting of the Permanent Committee to Study the Needs and Use of Town Public Buildings Including Town Hall Facilities was scheduled to be held on September 17, 2007, at 808 Stonington Road (Route 1), Stonington, CT.

Present:  George Brennan and Steven Small.
Absent:  Charles Ballato, Stephen Singer, and Dieter Zumsande.
(1)  Call to Order/Approval of Minutes


Steven Small called the meeting to order 7:12 p.m., and deferred approval of minutes due to the lack of a quorum.  Mr. Small announced that for personal reasons he would be resigning from the Committee effective October 1, 2007.  A letter has been submitted to the Board of Selectmen.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m. due to a lack of a quorum.

Submitted by,

____________________________                                    __________________________

Maureen L. Carboni, Recorder                                            Steven Small, Chairman
Submitted by,

______________________________                           ___________________________

Maureen L. Carboni, Recorder                                      Steven Small, Chairman

